

Layton Primary School

Headteacher: Mr Jonathan Clucas **Deputy Headteacher**: Mrs Clare Scott

Monday 9th October 2023

Year 4 Christmas Pantomime Visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday 20th December, Year 4 have the exciting opportunity to see the Aladdin pantomime. We will depart school via coach after lunch; we are expected to return at approximately 16.45pm but we will update via text on the day. Children will need to wear their normal school uniform. All pupils will be provided with snacks during the interval of the pantomime so no further money or food will be needed.

The cost of this visit will be £15 (subsidised by school to include coach, ticket and snack) and, whilst the payment is voluntary, if we receive insufficient funds, we may need to cancel the event.

Where children's behaviour in school is such that they may contribute a risk to themselves, or others, the school reserves the right not to take these children. Parents will be consulted in all cases.

Please complete all details on the slip below if you wish your child to attend. Payment must be made via Parent Pay or by phoning the school office and paying using a credit or debit card. If you need any help contact the office. Payment is required by 1st December.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Miss Lucy Dyer Year 4 Team Leader	
I wish my child	Class
to attend the Year 4 Pantomime visit on Wednesc card over the phone.	day 20 th December and I have paid £15 via ParentPay or by
Emergency contact number:	
Medical needs	
Signed (Parent/Guardian):	















